Jane Rasely

From: Jan Middleton <jmiddletonbi@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 1:45 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Hotel

| am one of many who feel great concern about the proposed construction of an 87 room hotel in an area that is NOT
zoned for for it and with GOOD reason. We cannot continue to absorb these excesses on our small island that is already
showing alarming traffic back ups. Please re-think this plan so that it prioritizes zoning regulations before the
developer’s bottom line. Thank you, J Middleton

Sent from my iPhone



